
State of Florida

Public Service Commission
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Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: May 24, 2017

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk

FROM: Clayton K. Lewis, US Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering
Robert E. Graves, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division ofEngineering |t^

RE: Docket No. 160144 - WU - Application for transfer of Certificate No. 288-W in
Pasco County from Orangeland Water Supply to Orange Land Utilities, LLC.

By Order No. PSC-17-0092-PAA-WU, issued March 13, 2017, it was ordered that this docket
should be administratively closed upon Commission staffs verification that the revised tariff
sheets and customer notice have been filed by Orange Land Utilities, LLC and approved by staff.
Staff has received and verified the revised tariff sheets and the customer notice. Therefore, the
above referenced docket should be closed administratively.
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